· Iota Chapter, Sitka
· 2019-20 has been busy for the Iota Chapter in Sitka. The first program of the year was to visit our alternative High School, Pacific High. An alternative high school is simply a school that doesn’t provide a completely traditional learning experience. It was enlightening to hear about the program first hand. 
· Iota has made classroom teacher support a theme for this year. To that end, we are offering  a service to promote Teachers Teaching Teachers, T3. We offer to cover classrooms for teachers who wish to observe in another classroom. We all know how solitary classroom teaching can be, so this is our effort to give teacher's a way to share their skills and successes with each other. 
· In November, we sent out our annual cooking trays to all the schools and the School Board to honor them during National Education Week. December was our annual Santa Sale to fund our Scholarship program. We will be offering mini grants to local teachers for innovative classroom projects. 
· In February our program was on gratitude journals led by Toby Campbell and Liz Will.  After the presentation we created our own journals to help us get started and sat around the table and wrote in them.       
· We are all sheltering in place at this point. We hope to do our first zoom meeting April 13. The final meeting of the year is our Founder's Day and Book Share. As well as, initiating new officers. Time will tell if we will be face to face or zooming. Best wishes to all our sisters in the State, be safe. 
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